
 

 

 

REEFER CARGO RESTORED TO MANILA (NORTH PORT), 
MANILA SOUTH PORT AND SUBIC, PHILIPPINES 

January 24, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customers: 
 
According to the latest update from terminal operators, the congestion of reefer socket 
utilization at Manila (North Port) and Manila South Port, Philippines has eased to a 
relatively sustainable level for the time being at Subic. 
 
Accordingly, at this point in time, reefer cargo destined for any of the above-mentioned 
ports should be able to be accommodated. We will continue to monitor the situation 
closely and advise of any change in status, should that occur.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
your local Evergreen office https://www.evergreen-shipping.us/egsweb/jsp/officelist.jsp. 
 
We thank you for your understanding and support. 
 


